
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

November 16, 2017 

 

To our valued customers,  

 

Please be advised that PTF Insulation Fabricators has been notified of a 10% increase for  

Polyiso products. This increase will be effective January 1, 2018. Current discounts will be 

adjusted accordingly to our website on effective date.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued business and support,   

 

 

 

 

Obed Mendoza  

General Manager  
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